


DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES
Public Health Service

National Institutes of Health
National Library of Medicine
Bethesda MD 20894

DATE : August 19, 1991

FROM: Chief, HMD

SUBJECT : Invitations to RMP Conference - Foundations

TO: Director, NLM

In response to your query about inviting heads of major medical
foundations to the RMP conference, I have gone through the
medical education and the health sections of the Foundation
Reporter and selected a number of foundations to whom you may
wish to consider sending special letters of invitation.
Information about these foundations, including their philosophy,
directors, addresses, etc., may be found in the attached
photocopied excerpts from the Foundation ReDorter.
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